
 

 
 

Dennis M. O'Leary 
Direct: 416.865.4711 

E-mail: doleary@airdberlis.com 
 
 
 
By Fax and Courier 
 
 
April 24, 2003 
 
 
Mr. Paul Pudge 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Pudge 
 
Re: Combined Applications for Amendments to Licensed Service Areas 

Board File No. RP-2003-0044 
Intervention of Wirebury Connections Inc. (formerly OZZ Energy Inc.) 

 
We are writing as counsel to Wirebury Connections Inc. (“Wirebury”) formerly OZZ Energy 
Inc. 
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order #2, Wirebury requests that the 
Board consider adopting the following principles for dealing with applications for 
distribution service area amendments: 
 

1. Open competition for distribution services; 
2. Non-discriminatory access to distribution systems; 
3. Customer value in reliability, energy efficiency and quality of electrical services; 
4. Economic efficiency in distribution; 
5. Expedient approval process. 
 

Wirebury also respectfully requests that the following issue be added to Appendix “A” to 
Procedural Order #1 at issue 5: 
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Additions to Issue 5 
 
How can service area amendments be processed expeditiously and cost effectively?  
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
AIRD & BERLIS LLP 
 
 
 
Dennis M. O'Leary 
DOL/gs 
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